Sent: lundi, 11 décembre 2023 15:37
To: Fiona Marshall <fiona.marshall@un.org>

Cc: anca.apreutese_; dorina.mocan
Subject: RE: Availability for short call to discuss Romania's first progress report on decision VII/8o

You don't often get email from_. Learn why this is important

Dear Fiona,

Following our call on Romania’s first progress report on decision VII/80, please find attached a more
detailed document containing further information on our first progress report.

Also, we attach the draft Governmental Decision on the amendment of Government Decision no.
878/2005 on public access to environmental information. The draft decision includes the updated
version of the Guide to public authorities for public access to environmental information. The
changes brought to the first version are written in blue.

Moreover, as a second annex to the document called “Further information on the first progress
report of Romania”, please find attached Romania’s response to the survey launched by the Task
Force on Access to Justice of the Aarhus Convention in July 2022.

Should you have any questions, please let us know.
Kind regards,

Sorina





